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Service Change Notice 20-60 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
325 PM EDT Fri Jun 26 2020 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Allison Allen 
         Chief, Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Change to Name of Sea Ice Advisory Product: Effective September 
1, 2020 
 
On September 1, 2020, the NWS Alaska Sea Ice Program (ASIP) will formally 
rename its Sea Ice Advisory product as the Sea Ice Forecast product. 
 
The text product affected by this change and the corresponding Advanced 
Weather Interactive Processing System (AWIPS) Product Identifier (PIL) and 
World Meteorological Organization (WMO) Identifier (ID) are: 
 
ASIP Product                                        AWIPS PIL       WMO ID 
------------                                        ---------       ------ 
Sea Ice Forecast for Western and Arctic Alaskan     ICEAFC          FZAK80 
Coastal Waters 
 
The change is being made to accurately represent the product as a NWS 
forecast product. 
 
For questions or feedback regarding this notice, please contact: 
 
Rebecca Heim 
Alaska Region Marine Program Manager 
NWS Alaska Region 
Anchorage, AK 
907-271-3101 
rebecca.heim@noaa.gov 
 
Darren Wright 
National Marine Program Lead 
National Weather Service Headquarters 
Silver Spring, MD 
301-427-9283 
darren.wright@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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